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Accession Number 99-329

Description
Charles R. Denny, Vice-President, General Counsel for
NBC and former Chairman of the FCC, told Senate
investigators that "Voice of America" scripts were not
as bad as they were painted by some critics. He
stated translations of the Spanish language were not
accurate. From: Beth Gore.

Date(s)
June 2, 1948


